
 

JIS/ S.H-097/16         November 24, 2016 

 

Dear Parents,  

I would like to inform you that Jubail International School Parents Council (JPC) for the 

Academic Year 2016-17 has been formed. Following are the members of the council.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any suggestions, comments or feedback concerning the Parents Council can be sent to                    

Mr. Tian Agravante (Chairperson) on the below email.  

jpc@alhussan.edu.sa 
 

 

Regards, 

 

Ismail Alaqra 
Schools Head  

 

Name Title 

Mr. Tian Agranate Chairperson 

Mrs. Tayyeba Shujaat Vice Chairperson 

Mr. Muhammad Hamid Secretary 

Mr. Ali A. Al Beed Treasurer 

Mr. Naser Yasen Member 

Mrs. Marwa Merie Member 

Mrs. Marwa Nor Eldin Member 

Mrs. Adeela Shahid Member 

Mrs. Munazza Parker Member 

mailto:jpc@alhussn.edu.sa

